Dotson, Michael (UTC)

From: Nada Bus Inc <nadabusinc@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 12:41 PM
To: Dotson, Michael (UTC)

Subject: Re: NADA BUS.

Dear, Michael

We apologize for the late reply. We were waiting for reply back from the port.
Please dismiss the application for us.

Thank you,

Soo

NADA BUS, INC.
4957 Sheila St. Commerce, CA 90040

Phone : (323) 526-3777
Fax : (323) 261-5465
Email : charter@nadabus.com

TCP/PUC: 5676-B
Website: http://www.nadabus.com

From: Dotson, Michael (UTC) <michael.dotson@utc.wa.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, September 4, 2018 12:45 PM

To: Nada Bus Inc

Subject: RE: NADA BUS.

If the Port says you don’t need the permit, that’s fine. | can refund your application fee and can dismiss the application,
just let me know if that’s how you would like me to proceed.

Mike Dotson

Transportation Specialist 3

Licensing Services

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission



